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INVITATION TO THE MEDIA 
 

PRESS CONFERENCE OF THE COMMISSIONER FOR PEACE AND 
SECURITY 

 
Within the framework of the 29th AU Summit, H.E. Amb. Smail Chergui, 
Commissioner for Peace and Security will, on Monday 3rd July 2017 at 
16h00, hold a press conference on the following issue:   
  

-   State of Peace and Security in Africa focus on Somalia, South Sudan, 
and the Sahel Region and the Lake Chad Basin. 

 
The briefing will be held in Small Conference Hall 4, at the new AU Conference 
Center, in Addis Ababa, Ethiopia. 
 
Journalists are invited to take part in the press conference   
 
 
 
Media contact 
 
Mr. Molalet Tsedeke; Media Center Coordinator; Directorate of Information and Communication;   
AU Commission; Tel: +251911630631; E-mail: molalett@africa-union.org   
 

 
  
 
 

For further information contact 
Directorate of Information and Communication | African Union Commission I E-mail: dic@africa-union.org I 
Web Site: www.au.int I Addis Ababa | Ethiopia 
 

Follow us 

Face book: https://www.facebook.com/AfricanUnionCommission 

Twitter: https://twitter.com/_AfricanUnion 

YouTube: https://www.youtube.com/AUCommission  
 
Learn more at:  
http://www.au.int 
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